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Dear Colleague 
 
Thank you for taking the time to look at our fantastic employment opportunity. 
 
Wheelock Primary School is a happy school where children are placed at the center 
of everything we do. Our staff strive to encourage all our children to achieve their full 
potential, academically, socially, emotionally and to develop the necessary skills and 
confidence to be successful in their lives. 
 
Our school ethos is delivered through the school’s three core values: Believe, 
Belong, Be Kind 
Our school community achieve this by committing to our three behaviours: Aspire, 
Respect, Responsibility. 
We Aspire to be the best that we can be; we Respect ourselves, each other and the 
environment; and we take Responsibility tor ourselves and our actions. 
 
We have a committed and dedicated team who work hard to ensure every pupil 
achieves and succeeds at their own pace. We plan inspiring, challenging, and 
thought-provoking lessons that engage the children in their learning and help them to 
develop as individuals.This is further enriched by exciting wider opportunities 
including Forest School sessions, educational visits, residential trips, and family 
celebration events. 
 
Being part of The Learning Partnership trust provides all staff with a unique 
opportunity to work alongside colleagues from other schools, both primary and 
secondary, and to gain support when necessary. 
 
Being part of the trust also gives staff members exclusive access to an incredible 
Employee Benefits site and Health & Wellbeing site. 
 
If you would like more information about this post, please contact me on 01270 
845911 or email me at officemanager@wheelock.cheshire.sch.uk. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Sally Whitehead 
Principal 
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